## **RESIST!** Resource Document

- 1. James Madison, Ku Klux Klan in the Heartland, 2020.
- 2. John Augustus Davis, The Ku Klux Klan in Indiana, 1920-1930: An Historical Study, 1966
- 3. W. C. Witcher, The Unveiling of the Ku Klux Klan, ca. 1922
- 4. "Mayor is Outspoken Against Ku Klux Klan," *Indianapolis News*, April 16, 1921
- 5. "Ku Klux Klan's Answer to Anti-Klan Speaker," *American-Democrat*, August 15, 1923
- 6. Cook, Ezra A. 1841-1911: Ku Klux Klan Secrets Exposed: Attitude Toward Jews, Catholics, Foreigners and Masons; Fraudulent Methods Used; Atrocities Committed in Name of Order
- 7. "Jeffersonville Council passes Anti-Mask Law," *The Times*, August 30, 1923
- 8. "Indianapolis Council Defeats Anti-Mask Law," Fort Wayne Sentinel, June 19, 1923
- 9. "Anti-Mask Law Proposed Here," Fort Wayne Sentinel, October 30, 1923
- 10. James Madison. "Enemies of the Klan step up slowly," *Indiana Magazine of History*, pg. 98
- 11. <a href="https://blog.newspapers.library.in.gov/the-black-hole-of-indiana/">https://blog.newspapers.library.in.gov/the-black-hole-of-indiana/</a>
- 12. "South Bend Churches Prosperous In 1923," South Bend Tribune, December 30, 1923
- 13. "400 Negros at Democratic Meeting," South Bend Tribune, October 24, 1924
- 14. "'A Sturdy Core of Thinking, Fact Seeking Citizens:' The Open Forum Movement and Public Learning in Terre Haute and Hammond, Indiana, in the 1920s."
- 15. Arthur S. Meyers. "The Small City in the Midwest." *Indiana Magazine of History*, Vol. 99, No. 4, (December 2003), pp. 353-369 (17 pages)
- 16. <a href="https://indyencyclopedia.org/amelia-r-keller/">https://indyencyclopedia.org/amelia-r-keller/</a>
- 17. "Branch of Unity League Started," Indianapolis Times, May 8, 1923
- 18. "AUL sends wire to Gov. Walton," Indianapolis Times, Sept 26, 1923
- 19. Emma Lou Thornbrough, *Indiana Blacks in the Twentieth Century*, pg. 48-51
- 20. <a href="https://indyencyclopedia.org/william-henderson-remy/">https://indyencyclopedia.org/william-henderson-remy/</a>
- 21. "Move to Curb Ku Klux. American Unity League Is Formed for Nation-Wide Campaign." New York Times, August 12, 1922
- 22. David J. Goldberg. *Journal of American Ethnic History*, Vol. 15, No. 4 (Summer, 1996), pp. 32-48 (17 pages)
- 23. "Branch of Unity League Started," Indianapolis Times, May 8, 1923
- 24. "AUL sends wire to Gov. Walton," Indianapolis Times, Sept 26, 1923
- 25. David J. Goldberg, Unmasking the Ku Klux Klan: The Northern Movement against the KKK, 1920-1925
- 26. "City Council Kills Anti-Mask Ordinance, 6 to 2," *Indianapolis Star*, June 19, 1923

- 27. "Former Local man to fight Ku Klux Klan," Logansport Pharos Tribune, September 16, 1922
- 28. https://indyencyclopedia.org/joseph-h-ward/
- 29. <a href="https://blog.history.in.gov/how-indianapolis-surgeon-dr-joseph-ward-challenged-the-jim-crow-south/">https://blog.history.in.gov/how-indianapolis-surgeon-dr-joseph-ward-challenged-the-jim-crow-south/</a>
- 30. <a href="https://rediscovering-black-history.blogs.archives.gov/2022/04/20/the-trials-and-triumphs-of-dr-joseph-h-ward/">https://rediscovering-black-history.blogs.archives.gov/2022/04/20/the-trials-and-triumphs-of-dr-joseph-h-ward/</a>
- 31. "Association for Negro Aid Fights Ku-Klux Klan," *Indianapolis Star*, December 15, 1920
- 32. <a href="https://indyencyclopedia.org/national-association-for-the-advance-ment-of-colored-people-naacp/">https://indyencyclopedia.org/national-association-for-the-advance-ment-of-colored-people-naacp/</a>
- 33. <a href="https://scholarworks.iu.edu/journals/index.php/imh/article/view/10462/14636">https://scholarworks.iu.edu/journals/index.php/imh/article/view/10462/14636</a>:
- 34. Mercuri, William. "John Lewis Niblack." *Encyclopedia of Indianapolis*, 2021, https://indyencyclopedia.org/john-lewis-niblack/
- 35. Niblack, Caroline. Caroline Niblack to Violet D. Reynolds, March 2, 1982, p. 2.
- 36. <a href="https://indyencyclopedia.org/gustave-a-efroymson/">https://indyencyclopedia.org/gustave-a-efroymson/</a>
- 37. <a href="https://indyencyclopedia.org/morris-marcus-feuerlicht/">https://indyencyclopedia.org/morris-marcus-feuerlicht/</a>
- 38. Judith E. Endelman. The Jewish Community in Indianapolis, 1984
- 39. "Rabbi Feuerlicht Tribute Services To Be Held Friday," *Indianapolis Star*, February 1, 1975
- 40. Feuerlicht, Morris M. A Hoosier Rabbinate, 1974
- 41. Indianapolis Times, Volume 35, Number 272, Indianapolis, Marion County, 24 March 1923
- 42. Rotman, Deborah L. "The Fighting Irish: Historical Archaeology of Nineteenth-Century Catholic Immigrant Experiences in South Bend, Indiana." *Historical Archaeology*, vol. 44, no. 2, 2010, pp. 117, https://doi.org/10.1007/BF03376797.
- 43. Simins, Jill Weiss. "Integrity on the Gridiron," <a href="https://blog.history.in.gov/tag/fighting-irish/">https://blog.history.in.gov/tag/fighting-irish/</a>.
- 44. Tucker, Todd. *Notre Dame Vs. The Klan.* University of Notre Dame Press, 2018
- 45. "Students Unmask S. Bend Klansmen," News Times Chicago Examiner, May 17, 1924
- 46. "Super Rule" 3-Sided Says Ex Klan Head," *Indianapolis Times*, February 20, 1928, <a href="https://newspapers.library.in.gov/?a=d&d=IPT19280220.1.1&e=-----en-20--1--txt-txIN-------">https://newspapers.library.in.gov/?a=d&d=IPT19280220.1.1&e=-----en-20--1--txt-txIN-------</a>
- 47. <a href="https://polis.iupui.edu/indianapolis-times-pulitzer-prize-winning-dai-ly-newspaper-published-from-1888-to-1965/">https://polis.iupui.edu/indianapolis-times-pulitzer-prize-winning-dai-ly-newspaper-published-from-1888-to-1965/</a>
- 48. John Lewis Niblack, Life and Times of a Hoosier Judge, 1973
- 49. Leonard J. Moore, Citizen Klansmen: The Ku Klux Klan in Indiana, 1921-1928, 1991



